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  16.3.2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Corona Virus Update  

With the current corona virus pandemic, we are working hard to maintain the balance between keeping going and 

looking after our families. With the ever changing situation, we are currently reacting to advice from United Learning and 

Public Health and are reviewing our practices alongside United Learning and other schools. 

 

In order to minimise risk to our pupils, our families and staff, we are cancelling all school trips this side of the Easter 

holidays. This will also include any sporting events and after school clubs that are provided by external providers. After 

school clubs run by Mrs. Unitt will continue. We will also be cancelling any external visitors to our school that were due to 

be working with our children. Key school events e.g. The Easter bonnet parade, coffee mornings, craft events will also be 

cancelled. We are trying to minimise large gatherings of children and adults so assemblies will be cancelled between now 

and the Easter Holidays. Lunchtimes are currently staggered so this will continue as normal.  

 

We are currently trying to reduce the numbers of children attending breakfast club in the main hall. Initially, we are 

asking that unless your child absolutely needs this service, that you please feed your child at home. After school childcare 

will continue to run as normal. 

 

Parents can visit school as usual but we are asking that if you present any symptoms of the corona virus e.g. a consistent 

new cough or a high temperature that you self isolate yourself and your family members for seven days and inform the 

school. 

 

At present, our film night will continue to go ahead as we currently have less than 100 children each evening however 

please watch this space. If numbers increase we may need to revise this plan and offer an alternative solution. 

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding in helping us with this matter.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Kath Jones 



 

 
 

 


